

Nancy M. Daugherty

he "CHP Corner" is used to provide timely notification of activities and schedules of special interest to certified health physicists (CHPs) and other HPs who might pursue certification. The semi-annual CHP News newsletter will continue to include more lengthy discussions of substantive certification issues. Please address any contributions for either the "CHP Corner" or the CHP News to:

Nancy M. Daugherty, CHP Editor, CHP News 511 N. Bermont Lafayette, CO 80026 303-966-8533; FAX: 303-966-8575

Major "OOPs!"

Question: What is the real name of a famous physicist, born in New Zealand, who made major professional contributions in Montreal, Canada, and after whom an earlier unit of radioactivity (equal to 10⁶ dps) was named? Hint: Check the June 1993 issue of the CHP News to find out what it's not. The correct answer (with a large serving of humble pie) will appear in the December 1993 News.

Wanted!!!

... And speaking of the December 1993 edition of the CHP News ...

Contributions to that edition should be mailed or FAXed to me at the above address by 1 October 1993. If the article is lengthy, a 31/2-inch diskette, using either IBM or Macintosh versions of WordPerfect, would be appreciated. I'll return the diskette upon request.

Address Change

Kathryn H. Pryor Vice Chair, ABHP Comprehensive Panel 125 Bebb Ct.

Richland, WA 99352

Work Phone: 509-376-0812; FAX: 509-376-6663

Don't Forget!--William B. McAdams Award

Nominations for the William B. McAdams Outstanding Service Award are due 1 March 1994. Contact Ruth E. McBurney at 512-835-7000.

1994 Certification Exam

Applications for the 1994 Certification Exam must be postmarked no later than 15 January 1994.